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Following is the coming events and schedule:

Would you believe that another Band season is over? Where did this summer go?

The Band was invited to 26 events this year. Attendance was not too good at some
of the events but most of the time the Band sounded good. We have 31 members
of the Band presently. Most of our events the attendance was under 20. Maybe
we need to recruit some new members that enjoying "good music” with a Band
that has great tradition and history.

THE NEXT EVENT:

The Annual Band Appreciation Dinner will be held on November 6, 1997

at the Pickaway County Senior Citizens Building. It is located south of Circleville
on Tarlton Road just east of State Route 23. There is a BP gas station at the

traffic light at intersection of US 23 and Tarlton Rd. Go east on Tarlton Rd and
Senior Center is on the north side of road near South Central Electric Building.

The Pickaway Brass will be playing for our entertainment at 6:00 PM. The dinner
will be served at 6:30 PM. The Band will pay for each Band Member and one guest.
Others are welcome to come at their own expense.

Come and enjoy good fellowship and good food.

If you CAN NOT COME please let one of the following persons know before
November 1st. We need to give a count of persons coming to the Senior Citizens
people for their meal planning.

Herman Hinton Jr Phone 653-6494 Herman "Bill" Hinton Phone 655-2431
Clifford Kerns Phone 474-3711



